
The American Rescue Act Lowers Premiums with More 
Access to Medical Insurance 

Special Enrollment Now Until May 15th

 Four out of five enrollees could pay $10 or less, and higher income earners will pay no more than 8.5% of 
their income for Marketplace health insurance plans beginning April 1st. 

The New Law . . . 

 Increases premium subsidies for lower-income families
 Establishes new premium subsidies for higher-income families
 Establishes zero premiums for those who are or have received unemployment in 2021
 Waives repayment of any excess premium subsidies for 2021
 Creates opportunity to switch to lower premium and lower deductible plans

You can only make these changes before May 15th  

No coverage, enroll NOW! 

Find a licensed broker www.healthbenefitsohio.org  or call 330.273.5756 

Ohio Association of Health Underwriters  
330.273.5756  
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